Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
South Florida Community Care Network
RFP for Non-Emergency Transportation Services

South Florida Community Care Network, LLC d/b/a Community Care Plan (CCP) issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) for Non-Emergency Transportation Services on November 10, 2020. CCP is extending the deadline for Interested Bidders to submit the completed Acknowledgment Form to November 18, 2020. A copy of the RFP may be obtained by submitting a request to rfp@ccpcares.org or may be downloaded from www.ccpcares.org/Newsroom.

The expected award date of the RFP is February 1, 2021.

CCP reserves the right, at its sole and absolute discretion, to accept all, any or none of the RFP submissions received and to waive any formalities in the response process.
